
School Closure Meal Request 

Crystal City 47 School District understands that some of our families rely on the 
availability of school meals for proper nourishment. In order to help with this 
Crystal City School District will provide “To Go” meals for students beginning 
Monday, March 23, 2020. A packaged lunch for the day along with breakfast for 
the following morning will be provided. Meals are provided at no cost. The 
students must be present and provide their name.  

Pick up of lunches will begin at 11:30am and will be available till 12:30pm. Pick up 
locations will be at the back door of the elementary cafeteria. ​Enter the school 
property from Mississippi Ave, proceed to back of school, after receiving meal(s) 
continue around back of school to exit.​ Stay in your vehicle and one of the staff 
will bring your meal(s) to you. Walkers will be given meals, but will not be allowed 
to stay at the school to eat.  If you do not have transportation, please contact us 
at ​636-937-2005 ex 2044​ first thing in the morning, and arrangements can be 
made to get meals to you.  

We are asking individuals to contact us at the number above to let us know if you 
will be picking up lunches each day. ​You must use the cafeteria extension 2044​, 
there will be no one in the front office to take phone calls.  

On Fridays Helping Hands will be handing out “backpacks” at this location. If you 
receive Helping Hands, please inform the staff member.  

If you have any questions please call us at 636-937-2005 ex 2044, or email 
portelll@crysta.k12.mo.us 

We also ask that you be patient during this learning curve. We will strive to make 
this as smooth as possible.  

 

Sincerely,  

Laurie Portell 
Food Service Director 
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